
SHOT LOGISTICS NEWS 

Customerinformation – We are moving! 

June 2022 

                                                                                  
Managing Director: Oliver Leopold - District Court Hamburg - Registration No.: HRB 110587 - Place of Business: Hamburg 

We operate exclusively in accordance with the latest version of the Allgemeinen Deutschen Spediteurbedingungen - ADSp - (German Freight Forwarders' General Terms and Conditions). 

 

 

Dear customers, 

Dear business partners, 

 

On Friday, 17th of June 2022 we will start our “Office relocation weekend” and we will move 

into our new office premises! 

 

Our new office is about 3.0 km away from our current location. This will allow us to make a 

quick move that will keep us organizing and preparing for about  a weekend.  

 

From the date of 20.06.2022 you will be able to find us at the following address: 

 

SHOT LOGISTICS GMBH 

PEUTESTRAßE 20 

20539 HAMBURG 

 

We kindly ask you to take notice for further correspondence with us and to update your 

internal databases. Our previous contact options will not change. You can reach us by phone,  

e-mail and fax at the existing numbers and addresses.  

 

During our Office Relocation from Friday 17th of June noon to Monday, 20th of June morning 

our accessibility will be limited for a short time, because we have to move our telephone 

system and network components to the new location.        

 

Therefore, we will have limited accessibility by phone and email from June 17th from about 

12:00 pm until June 20th until about 10:00 am.  

 

Please inform all contact persons and departments in your company about these changes. 

 

We are very much looking forward to our new office and will be happy to welcome you there in 

person once we have finally completed our Relocation- 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and best regards 

Your Team SHOT LOGISTICS  

 


